February 24, 2016

Hen. J. B. Lawrence, Mayor

And Members of the Town Council
Town of Blowing Rock

P.O. Box 47

Blowing Rock, NC 28605

Mayor Lawrence and members of the Council:

Qasis Shriners eagerly anticipate our return to Blowing Rock in 2016 for our annual Spring Ceremonial.
This will be our third and, | believe, most exciting and best-attended event in your beautiful town, and |
know we will bring with us an enthusiastic group that will once again embrace the hotels, merchants

and people of Blowing Rock.

As you know, the centerpiece of our weekend event is our ceremonial parade, and we respectfully
request permission for you and the Council to hold it on June 4, 2016 at 3 p.m., along the same joyful

route we have used in the past.

We are prepared, as before, to coordinate all parade activity with the police department and emergency
services agencies in Blowing Rock, and hope that you and the Council will join us on this occasion both at

the parade and at our headquarters at the Chetola Resort.

I look forward to hearing from you soon and joining forces with the town to hold an event for which we
will all be proud!
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Johnny E. King
Oasis Shriners

604 Doug Mayes Place * Charlotte, Notth Carolina 28262-8420
Phone (704) 549-9600 » fax (704) 549-9692
www.oasisshriners.org




